
Save money with the Blues’  
90-Day Retail Prescription Program

Blue Cross Blue Shield of Michigan’s 90-Day Retail Prescription Program saves 
you money on prescriptions that you take on an ongoing basis. You can get up to a 
90-day supply of your prescriptions at a retail pharmacy for a reduced cost.

To use this benefit, ask your doctor to write a new prescription for an 84- to 90-day supply. Take  
the prescription to your local pharmacy to be filled. You’ll pay less than the three separate 30-day  
copayments you would normally pay for a 90-day, or three-month, supply of the drug.  

Most chain and many independent pharmacies in Michigan participate in the BCBSM 90-Day Retail 
Prescription Program, as do about half of all network pharmacies outside of Michigan. Ask your  
pharmacist if he or she participates in the program before having your prescription filled. For a complete  
list of participating pharmacies in Michigan, go to bcbsm.com/pharmacy, then:

•	 Click on How can I find a pharmacy to fill my prescription? under “Frequently asked questions.”

•	 Click on Participating 90-day pharmacies (PDF).



bcbsm.com

Call with any questions
If you have any questions about the 90-Day Retail Prescription 

Program, please call the Customer Service number on  
the back of your Blues ID card.

•	 Ask your doctor to write a new prescription for an 84- to 90-day supply.

•	 Prescriptions for a supply of 31 to 83 days cannot be filled at a retail pharmacy. 

•	 State laws must allow the dispensing of a 90-day supply for the medication  
you are receiving.

•	 The 90-Day Retail Prescription Program is not mandatory.

•	 If you have mail order prescription drug coverage, you can still receive  
up to a 90-day supply of your medication through mail order.

Here are some things you need to  
know before you use the 90-Day  
Retail Prescription Program:
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